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AGENDA  

Historic Preservation Commission 

Cumberland City Hall, Council Chambers 

 

DATE:    October 13, 2021 

TIME:     4:00 PM 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

1. Review of September 8, 2021 Meeting Minutes 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

TAX PROGRAM APPLICATION 

2. 600 Washington Street - Part II, Completion Certification completed.  Recommendation for 

Property Tax Credit - Dr. Gary Cook, owner 

REQUEST FOR CHANGE/AMENDMENT 

3. 619 Washington Street - RCA21-000014 - Widening of driveway, removing asphalt and pouring 

an exposed aggregate concrete driveway and apron to road- Mary Margaret Dusenbery, owner 

CERTIFICATES OF APPROPRIATENESS  

4. 21 N. Wineow St. - COA21-000027 - Change of copy to existing signs - Vicki Thomas, Western 

Maryland Sign and Service 

5. 2 Howard Street - COA21-000029 - Change of copy to existing signs to reflect new business 

name - Gary Brent, applicatn 

OTHER BUSINESS 

6. 2021 Preservation Award Nominations - Determine/Vote on the nominations.  This was deferred 

from September's meeting to today. 

7. Staff updates 



ADJOURNMENT  

 
If you are unable to attend this meeting, please contact the Department of Community Development at  

(301) 759-6431 or (301) 759-6442. 

Applicants or their appointed representatives must be present at the meeting for a review to take place. Please 

remember to turn off or silence all electronic devices prior to entering the meeting. 


